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Press release from Nýherji hf.
Reykjavík, 26 April 2010
Nýherji’s Subsidiary in Denmark Signs DKK 175 Million Deal
Applicon A/S, a Danish subsidiary of Nýherji hf., has as subcontractor of the German company Siemens IT Solutions signed an agreement to handle the implementation of SAP financial systems for hospitals and other health service institution in Copenhagen and North Zealand. The total contract amounts to some DKK 175 million, of which the share of Applicon A/S will be around DKK 87.5 million. Implementing the systems will take around three years and is expected to conclude in 2012. It represents the largest contract Nýherji and its subsidiaries have yet concluded. 
The administration of the Danish capital area, Region Hovedstaden, is responsible, for instance, for operating health services, which employ some 36,000 workers. The contract concluded by Siemens IT Solutions and Applicon covers 15 hospitals and other health service institution. 
The project involves setting up joint information systems for these parties, including financials, purchasing, inventory management, services and transport. One system based on SAP software will be set up to replace five IT systems which Region Hovedstaden has used for many years. The aim in implementing the new system is to encourage more effective operations management and co-ordination of activities and purchasing by these health care institutions, as well as providing a good overview of their operations. Some 10,000 health care workers will use the system when fully implemented. It is expected to result in substantial savings in the operations of the health care institutions.
The project was tendered in the European Economic Area and, after a comprehensive procedure, the bid by Siemens IT Solutions and Applicon was selected from eleven bidders. 
Further information:
Thordur Sverrisson, Nýherji’s CEO, tel. +354 893 3630.
